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Briana Woodall (U14 ECNL) and Emily Alvarado (U16 ECNL) are currently attending the U17
Mexico National Team Camp in Mexico City. The camp is running between June 21 and July 15
and serves as preparation for the CONCACAF Women's U-17 Championship to be held
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in Jamaica this November.

"It's great for two more of our players to experience a national team camp training environment.
Both girls have worked extremely hard over the past 12 months and now they have the opportunity
to compete at the next level. Congratulations to both." Andy Squire, Director of Coaching
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